Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited

14 Carlton St.Telephone: 416.542.2513Toronto, OntarioFacsimile: 416.542.2776M5B 1K5cmclorg@torontohydro.com



April 29, 2008

e-filing via OEB web portal - signed original to follow by mail

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 2300 Yonge St, 27th floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Regulated Price Plan

Consultation on Time-of-Use Pricing Framework

OEB File No.: EB-2007-0672

In response to the Board's letter dated April 17, 2008, please accept this letter as notice that Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited ("THESL") will participate in the Board's consultation process on time-of-use pricing.

THESL intends to make written comments on Board Staff's Discussion Paper by May 23 and requests that it be included on the Board's distribution list for future developments in this consultation. THESL is not eligible for, not does it intend to request, any cost award in this proceeding.

Please direct all your questions or comments to me, by regular mail or by e-mail to regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com.

Yours truly,

[original signed by Colleen Richmond for]

Colin J. McLorg, Manager Regulatory Affairs